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January 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

If your child has missed having their flu vaccination in school and you would like them to have it,  

The School Nursing Service are running a clinic on the 7th February from 2-6pm at the William 

Molson Centre, Kent St. Grimsby DN32 7DJ 

 

If you would like to attend, please contact us on 01472 323660 or email 

school.immunisations@nelincs.gov.uk for an appointment.  

 

 

For more information about the vaccine visit Vaccine Knowledge | (ox.ac.uk) and 

www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

School Nursing Immunisation Team  

 

Please tell us if you need us to communicate with you in a different format, for example if you find it hard to 
read our letters or if you need someone to support you at appointments. 
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